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Term 2 Newsletter – 2 2021  
 

Berri Community Preschool 
  

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,  
We have all enjoyed being back at Preschool. The children 
were thrilled to see that our hand water pump is now ready 
to use after modifications were made to suit DfE 
requirements. 
Our chickens have grown tremendously and we hope they’ll 
begin to lay eggs for us soon. Thank you to the families 
who came in over the holidays to care for them. I’m sure 
they enjoyed being let out and having cuddles with you.  
The inside of our buildings have been refreshed with a new 
coat of paint over the holidays and look fantastic! 
We will be having a pupil free day on Tuesday 25th May 
which has been approved by our Governing Council. This 
will allow staff to engage in professional development 
participating in modules called “Talk, Play, Read” to 
improve teaching practices for young children’s literacy 
achievement. Please ensure you make necessary 
arrangements for your child on this day as our site will be 
CLOSED. 
Later this term we will be having Preschool photos taken by 
Karen Jerricho. A note with a payment envelope will be 
sent out closer to the date. 
Please ensure you have returned your child’s signed 
consent form for Kindergym this week; we begin Kindergym 
next week. 
Parent teacher interviews begin next week. You all 
should’ve received your date and time via a Class Dojo 
message last week. Please see me if you didn’t receive your 
message. It is important that you are prompt for your 
allocated time.  
 
Kind regards 
 
K Papageorgios              
Director  

 

Upcoming Events 

Kindergym 

Weds/Thurs week 3,5,7 

Pupil free day 

Tuesday 25th May 

We will be closed for  

Staff T&D 

Photos 

Wednesday 26th May 

Thursday 27th May 
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